
We the People of Oregon look to You to Ban what we recognize to be a Serious attack on our First 
Amendment Rights. Sincerely, Susan Rupp, Albany Oregon  

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
 

https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature

